
 
 

TOWN OF HARMONY 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A VARIANCE 
 

 Please take notice that a public hearing will be held on Tuesday, July 22, 
2014 at 7:00 p.m. at Harmony Town Hall, 440 N. Hwy. 14, to consider the 
following application for a variance: 
 Application by Joseph and Karla Lathers for a variance to build an 
accessory building larger than is allowed by town ordinances. The parcel is 
located at 5502 N Kennedy Rd, Milton.  Legal description to follow: Rolling Hills 
Estates LOT 2 PT SW1/4 SEC 5 & E 1/4 SEC 6, T3N, R13E, in Harmony 
Township, Rock County, Wisconsin. 
         A quorum of the Town Board may be present at this meeting for information 
gathering purposes. 
 Any person interested and/or affected by these changes will be given a 
chance to express their opinions at this time. 
 

      Lisa Tollefson, Town of Harmony Clerk 
Published July 10, 2014 

   
 


